BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
MONDAY, JULY 8, 2024

COEUR D’ALENE CHARTER ACADEMY
4904 N DUNCAN DRIVE, COEUR D’ALENE
The July 8, 2024 meeting of the Coeur d’Alene Charter Academy Board of
Directors has been canceled. The next reqular meeting of the Coeur d’Alene

Charter Academy Board of Directors will be held on Monday, August 12, 2024.

NOTE: If any auxiliary aids or services are needed for individuals with disabilities, please contact the Clerk of the Board at 208.676.1667 no later
than three (3) working days before the meeting. PERSONNEL MATTERS ARE ROUTINELY UNDERTAKEN IN EXECUTIVE SESSION.
DISCUSSIONS ABOUT SPECIFIC PERSONNEL MATTERS ARE NOT AN APPROPRIATE PART OF AN OPEN MEETING AGENDA.
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